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Owl Class - Spring Term 1 
Expressive Art & Design 

 
How do I use colour to express how I feel? 

 

Academic:  
 
For our topic this half term, we are going to find out how we can express ourselves through colour. This 
links in with how we see ourselves and how we can belong. We will be looking at a range of art and 
design that relate and represent our different feelings. We will be discovering how to talk about our 
feelings and emotions, as this is a very important life lesson. 

In Maths this term, we will be looking at the number two along with lines and crosses. Victoria has a lot 
of fun activities planned to link in with our Maths. 

For our Science and Geography, we will be looking at rainbows and how they are formed and what 
colours they make. We will learn about how volcanos are made and where we 
find them. We have some fun experiments to conduct too. In History, we will be 
learning all about the Chinese New Year, Valentine’s day, Shrove Tuesday and 
many more. 

Our next Talk For Writing story will be The Colour Monster. We love this book as 
it has a really good story line and engaging pictures. It is a book all about using 
different colours to express different emotions. A little monster is feeling all mixed 
up with his emotions that explores feelings.  

Character:  
 
We will start by recapping our carpet expectations and discuss different ways to earn 
house points. Last term, Owls were excellent at their fantastic walking around school and 
earnt most of their house points from displaying it. 

For our character virtues this term we be focusing on the virtue of creativity and 
reflection, but we will always be looking out for other virtues that are demonstrated and issuing 
certificates for ones that stand out. 

Community:  
 
We plan on doing several Acts of Kindness around our school and for our 
community, then will explore how we feel about it and how it made us feel. We 
are looking to invite a local artist into preschool to show the children different 
types of art and discover how art can be used to express feelings.  

Digital and Innovation: 

Owls will be continuing with our weekly Klassen sessions every Thursday. We will be looking at how we 
can be creative with food - using different colours and textures. Friendships cakes will be on the menu at 

some point too. 

We will do some research about rainbows and volcanoes the get creative 
and make our own too. Using the colour monster as inspiration, we will be 
making our own sensory colour jars and filling pots with our emotions and 
feelings.  

  


